
Plant identification workshop
Landholders and interested community group members are invited to attend a workshop being 
held to assist in native plant identification.

The workshop will be presented by Australian Network for Plant Conservation Project Manager, 
Martin Driver.

Mr Driver has more than 35 years experience in native vegetation management, plant 
identification, grazing management and restoration ecology.

The workshop will include information about:

• the benefits of retaining native plants on your property
• how to identify native plants
• how to manage native plants to benefit productivity.

The workshop are also an opportunity to exchange information and ideas with other landholders 
on balancing production and sustainability on your farm.

The workshop will be in the form of ‘paddock walks’ to allow participants to experience hands-
on plant identification in the field.

Participants should wear appropriate footwear and are encouraged to bring along plant samples 
to be identified. Morning tea and lunch will be provided.

Workshop details

• Wynwood Station via Mount Hope
Wednesday 14 June.

Please meet at the front gate.

The workshop will start  at 9.30 am and 
finish about 3 pm.

For further information and to RSVP: 
Jasmine Wells | Senior Land Services Officer
0417 488 496 or (02) 6967 1639.
jasmine.wells@lls.nsw.gov.au 

RSVP: Friday 9 June 2017
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